

In accordance with the New Mexico Constitution, Article 15, Open Meetings Act request you distributed, or broadcast the attached Cancellation Notice for the  Regular meeting as appropriate.
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING
NMSBVI Board of Regents

February 7, 2019

The regular meeting scheduled for the NMSBVI Board of Regents at the New Mexico School for the Blind & Visually Impaired (NMSBVI) - ECP Campus in Albuquerque, NM located at 801 Stephen Moody Street SE for Thursday, February 7, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. has been cancelled.  

Please call the Office of the Superintendent at 1-575-439-4419 if you have any questions.


